
Dear Carolyn 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 17
th
 July regarding your Council resolution on restoring government 

funding for brownfield housing development. 

 

I write to support Oldham’s position on this matter as I agree that the Outline Housing Package should 

be restored in order to fund remuneration of brownfield sites across Greater Manchester. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  
Councillor Andrew Western 
Leader of Trafford Council  

 

 

Dr Carolyn Wilkins 

Chief Executive/Accountable Officer 

Oldham MBC 

Level 3, Civic Centre 

West Street  

Oldham 

OL1 1UG 

 

 
   

Cllr Andrew Western 

Leader of the Council 

Trafford Council 

The Leader’s Office, Trafford Town Hall 

Stretford, Manchester, M32 0TH 

Email tom.sutcliffe@trafford.gov.uk 

Telephone 0161 912 4182 

www.trafford.gov.uk 

 

30
th
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